June 7, 2017

David Doeringsfeld

Port of Lewison Manager

1626 6th Avenue North

Lewiston, Idaho 83501

Dear David,

We received the \$1500.00 check from the Port for the improvements to the Southwick Community Center. We appreciate the donation and the thoughtful consideration from you and your board. When driving through Southwick this summer, check out the new front porch, as we are planning on completing the project soon.

Sincerely,

Mark Mustoe

Southwick Community Center Director

Mack muste